
MEMO 

To: City Council 

From: Brian Ziegler, Chair of Economic Development &Tourism Board (ED&T) 

Date: June 15, 2016 

Re: Economic Development & Tourism Board Recommendation regarding Downtown Revitalization 
Grant Application 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The ED&T board reviewed a grant application submitted by Live Oak Masonic Lodge at the June 
8, 2016 meeting and has made the following recommendation to City Council: 

Discussion and possible recommendation for Kyle City Council regarding Downtown Revitalization 
Grant application submitted by Live Oak Masonic Lodge, 107 W. Center St, Kyle, TX, in the 
amount of 
$3138.06. 

Unanimous recommendation to Kyle City Council to approve the grant application submitted by Live Oak 
Masonic Lodge, 107 W. Center St. for exterior improvements not to exceed $3138.06 contingent upon 
working with city staff to meet the guidleines.




